Tel: (011) 642-4531 Fax: (011) 642-9212



Wellington Road Parktown 2193 Private Bag X15 Parkview 2122

## PARKTOWN BOYS' HIGH SCHOOL

6 November 2017

## **CONCUSSION TESTING - 2018**

Dear Parents/Guardians

Please ensure that you have read the information letter from Dr Patricios regarding the concussion testing which, as a school, we encourage <u>all boys</u> participating in any contact sport to consider.

Should you wish your son/ward to participate in this programme, please complete the reply slip and return it to Ms. Liesl Schuin in the Sports Office, together with proof of the R380 payment.

All Cash payments should be made directly to the Bursars Office please.

Alternatively, the reply slip and proof of payment may be emailed to <a href="mailto:schuinl@parktownboys.com">schuinl@parktownboys.com</a>

## **Banking Details**

FNB Parktown

Code 250 455 Account 6232 788 7256

Reference 9190/019+CT18+Surname

Amount R380

These bookings should be confirmed by **no later** than Friday 9<sup>th</sup> February 2018 to ensure that Dr Patricios is able to prepare accordingly.

The school will make arrangements for the testing to take place on Friday 16<sup>th</sup> February 2018, after school in one of our computer centers. Please note that this is the ONLY date available for our school and all boys who book for this appointment must all attend the testing session on this day.

Yours sincerely

MR R MURABITO DIRECTOR OF SPORT

For Montalitie

Name of Learner:	Sport:
	oned learner hereby give consent for Concussion testing to be ayment for R380 payment for concussion testing for my son/ward.
Name of Parent / Guardian :	
Signature:	Date